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GET TO KNOW WASHINGTON 
Predictions are for mammoth crowds 

visting Washington this summer for 
the Bicentennial. Why not do some 
sightseeing now and beat the mobs. 
Have you visited Arlington House, 

Ford's Theatre or the Frederick , 
Douglass Home? Have you really had 
a guided tour of the Kennedy Center 
or the Lincoln Memorial? 

Now is your chance to see all of 
these famous sights with a trained
guide who also happens to be a 
Gallaudet student. Several students 
have been involved in a program spon­
sored by the National Park Service 
and these students are now ready to 
give tours but unfortunately turn-

1 out has been rather poor. 
Please help show the National Park 

Service that these guides, who give 
tours in total communication, are 
needed and that their service should 
be continued. Tour schedule is: 

Arlington House: 11 a.m. each 
Sunday. Call 557-3153. 
Ford's Theatre: Every Saturday. 
Tours can be arranged by calling 
426-6924. 
Frederick Douglass Home: Tuesdays 
from 1:30 to 4 p.m. Call 889-1736. 
Kennedy Center: Saturdays at 
10 a.m. Call 254-3850 
Lincoln Memorial: Every Saturday 
at 2 p.m. For tours call 426-
6895, 

WELCOME ABOARD 
Diane Keys, Lisa Kirk, Jeanne 
Firnekees, Patricia Key, Judy 
Marvich and Cory Baldya at MSSD .. . 
Anna Fowler, English Department .. . 
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Ruth Gentleman and Joyce York in 
Sign Language Programs •.. William 
Benedict and Sue Loggins with the 
Physical Plant .•. Janet Watkins in 
the Center for Continuing Education ... 
Michael Estep, Security Department .•. 
Michael Butler at Transportation ..• 
Shirley Hayes, Department of Coun­
seling ..• Delores Richardson in 
Accounting ... Marcine Dirks at Kendall 
School .•• Francisco Herrera and 
Cheryl Davenport in Counseling. 

AROUND AND ABOUT 
--The revised edition of the 
Faculty Guide to Instructional 
Support Services is available 
from the Library. If you do not 
have a copy and would like one, 
please contact Fern Edwards at 881 
or TTY 385. 
--All permanent employees can make 
changes in their health plan benefits 
through December 31. See Betty 
Williams in General Services for 
proper forms and instruction. New 
rates will go in effect this January. 
--An organizational meeting for a 
Secretaries Forum will be held on 
December 15, from 11:30 a.m. to 
1 p.m. in the Cardroom. If you 
intend to come, please call Bonnie 
Muller at 581. It's a brownbag 
lunch. 
--All employees will also be re­
ceiving a new booklet, Training 
and Development Opportunities. If 
you did not receive a copy, please 
call Bonnie at 581. Registration 
forms should be returned by December 
18, for any programs you wish to 
take. 



POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
SECRETARY I: Personnel 
SECRETARY II: Audiology and Speech 
HEAD FOOTBALL COACH: Physical 

Education and Athletics 
CAPTIONER: Educational Technology 
ASSISTANT IN MEDIA UTILIZATION: 

Library 
AUDIOLOGIST - ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: 

Audiology and Speech 
INSTRUCTOR: Kendall School 
DIAGNOSTIC SPECIALIST: Kendall 

School 
COMMUNICATIONS SPECIALIST: Kendall 

School 
SCHOOL COUNSELOR: 
SPEECH SCIENTIST: 

Kendall School 
Audiology and 

Speech 
ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: Department of 

Psychology 
PRESCHOOL PROGRAM SUPERVISOR: 

Kendall School 
PRIMARY PROGRAM SUPERVISOR: Kendall 

School 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PROGRAM SUPERVISOR: 

Kendall School 
INSTRUCTOR OR ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: 

English Department 
Gallaudet College is an equal 

opportunity employer. 

DCRA CONFERENCE AT GALLAUDET 
The District of Columbia Rehabili­

tation Association will be holding 
its annual conference at Gallaudet 
College on December 18 and 19. 
Approximately 500 people from DCRA 
as well as a number of other state 
chapters of the National Rehabili­
tation Association will be in 
attendance. All interested Gallaudet 
people are invited to register. 
Pre-registration will be conducted 
until December 12, and the fee is 
$10. A registration fee of $12 can 
also be paid at the opening of the 
conference on December 18, from 
8-9 a.m., in the lobby of the 
Student Union Building. 

A myriad of topics will be discus­
sed including consumerism, equal 
employment, architectual barriers, 

hiring attitudes, and legal questions. 
For additional information, contact 
Al Pimentel at 475. 

AMONG OURSELVES 
--Allen Sussman led a three hour 
encounter type human relations 
session at a November 15 forum 
sponsored by the Connecticut Council 
of Organizations Serving the Deaf. 
-- students at Ballou High School 
had an opportunity to explore 
career possibilities working with 
deaf people by talking with Jim · 
Achtzehn and Eli Zanick, who visited 
classes on Monday. 
--Pam Hill participated in a 
"Social Action Marathon" sponsored 
by the Neighbors Youth Organization 
and Jewish Community Center of 
Greater Washington this past Saturday 

_night. 
--Jerald Jordan has been on a whirl­
wind tour of schools for the deaf 
in California, Arizona and New 
Mexico this week and last. 
--The featured speaker at the 
Gallaudet-Clerc Banquet at the 
Kentucky Chapter of the Gallaudet 
College Alumni Association was 
John Schuchman. 
--Leon Auerbach will speak to the 
Knoxville Chapter of the GCAA on 
December 10, for its Gallaudet Day 
celebration. 
--Physicians and nurses at Cheverly 
Hospital will have Don Pettingill 
as a guest speaker on December 12. 
Don was also the keynote speaker at 
a Deaf Awareness Workshop at the 
Martin Luther King Memorial 
Library. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week 
by the Office of Alumni and Public 
Relations for the faculty and 
staff of Gallaudet College. 
PLEASE NOTE THAT MY PHONE NUMBER 
IS 741. THE DIRECTORY HAS IT 
LISTED INCORRECTLY. 

Judy Bortner, editor 
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